Register of
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th August, 19356,

Dear 8ir,

I duly received your letter of the 4th instant
enclosing a copy of one addressed to Mr. Geo, B. Drake regarding
the plan, approved by you, of boiler setting and foundation in

connexion with the conversion of the

R R
R

together with a copy of the plen in quéstion, and I have to

state that the contents have been noted.
Thanking you for your attention in the matter,
I am, Dear S5ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
W. Bennett, Esq.,
NEW YORK.




